
Fellow CUSOM Students,
I am running for the position of SGA Secretary in hopes that I may be able to become a more
active participant in maintaining strong communication among CUSOM students. The role of
secretary is important for creating consistent and concise communication between leadership
and with the entire student body. This communication is vital for allowing students to keep track
of events and programs being held around school. In the role of secretary, keeping a record of
the numerous events organized by clubs and ensuring that they are properly communicated in a
clear and concise manner would be a primary goal for me. I understand that keeping track of
different events is difficult and can result in emails for great events and amazing opportunities
being lost in the sea of emails we all receive. For this reason, I would want to make sure that the
fliers or reminders for upcoming events were included into the “This Week at CUSOM” emails
and ensuring that they were sent out on a regular basis. This would hopefully encourage
participation in events that may have not previously been noted. Continuing the work of previous
SGA secretaries, I will ensure that I highlight classmates that were helpful, kind, and embodied
what a great CUSOM student represents while also including fun aspects that prevent the
emails from becoming a long list of events that is undesirable to read. Finally, I would take it as
my duty to ensure that communication and organization was maintained with our SGA
leadership and relay any messages needing to be sent out from the group. Through this
position, it would be my hope that I would help encourage my classmates to be active with the
events happening around CUSOM by helping them stay informed about what was going on
around the campus through active and consistent communication.
Bryce Sprinkle


